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The CIPA Public Hearing was called to order by Board Clerk Leanne Greenberg at 5:30 pm.  
 
All members of the Governing Board were present.  
 
Present:     
Edward Hermes, Board President appeared telephonically 
Leanne Greenberg, Board Clerk 
Violeta Ramos, Board Member - absent 
Rhiannon Ford, Board Member 
Dr. Michael Robert, Superintendent  

 
Child Internet Protection Act (CIPA) 
Mr. Dana explained that the purpose of the hearing is to provide notification to both parents and the 
community that the district is in compliance of both state and federal laws and monitors all activity.  
 
There were no questions or comments. 
 

The Hearing ended at 5:34 pm. 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by: 
 
 
_____________________________  
Lisa Nye, Executive Administrative Assistant  
to the Superintendent and Governing Board 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Leanne Greenberg, Board Clerk  


